
March 28th, 2012:  Budget Meeting 
 
There was a budget of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Tully on Wednesday, March 28th, 
2012 at 6:00pm in the Municipal Building. 
 
Present:     Elizabeth Greenwood, Mayor 
                  Daniel Poellot, Trustee 
                  Theresa Flaherty, Deputy Mayor 
                  Harold Kiehl, DPW Superintendent 
                  Ruth Van Buskirk, Clerk/Treasurer 
       Thomas Chartrand, Accountant 
                   
 
Absent:      Charles Yonko,Jr, Trustee 
                   William Coffin, Trustee 
 
Visitors:     None 
 
Mayor Greenwood called the meeting to order at 6:25pm. 
 
The Accountant, Thomas Chartrand went through each budget item line by line.  There was 
much discussion on what could be cut and what was vital.  We would like to build up monies to 
set aside for a new DPW pick-up to be purchased in 2013.  The Village will do the same for the 
purchase of a generator.  Mayor will look into grant monies for a generator. 
The Village is working on repairing the water line at Grove Street.  The water rate increase will 
reflect that.   
Upon motion by Trustee Poellot, 2nd by Trustee Flaherty it was unanimous to move the tentative 
budget to preliminary.   
Upon motion by Mayor Greenwood, 2nd by Trustee Poellot it was unanimous to schedule the 
public hearing for the 2012-2013 budget for April 11th, 2012 at 7pm. 
Upon motion by Trustee Flaherty, 2nd by Trustee Poellot it was unanimous to adjourn at 8:04pm. 
  
 
 Respectfully Submitted 
 
Ruth C. Van Buskirk 
Clerk/Treasurer 
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